
 
 
 
4 CONFERENCE - PROTECTING SCOTLAND'S CHILDREN (AN352-2004) 
 
It is reported that the above conference will take place at the West Park Centre, Dundee, on Tuesday, 
5th October 2004. 
 
The cost of attendance will be approximately £130 excluding travel and subsistence allowances. 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested with regard to the attendance of elected members. 
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